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Re: Packer leakage Test, Cerf Fed Com #2 Ut.F Sec 10-21-27

Mr. Robert Mowry,

This letter is in reference to the annual packer leakage test
recently submitted on the subject well.

According to our enterpretztion of the test chart a leak is
indicated. The leak needs to be repaired within the next 30
days.

Please file notice of your intentions as soon as possible
and notify this office at least 24 hours prior to the time
the work is scheduled to begin in order that it may be
witnessed by an OCD representative.

Your prampt attention to this matter will be apprectiated.
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Ray
0il & Gas Inspector
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